
You Are Invited 
to an  

Open House 

at the Vernon Hills Senior Center 

290 Evergreen Drive, Vernon Hills, IL 

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 

1 p.m. to 4 p.m. (holiday sing along from 2-3 p.m.) 

 

Please bring a treat/sweet to share. 

 

Everyone is invited (this is a chance to show your 

family, friends, and neighbors our senior center).  


